
From:                                 
Sent:                                  Tue, 7 Feb 2023 09:19:37 +0000
To:                                      
Cc:                                       

Subject:                             RE: Santos Letter to NOPSEMA: Proposed Marine Surveys

OFFICIAL 
 
Hi  
 
Thank you for your letter of 1 February 2023 regarding the survey activities proposed as part of the 
implementation of General Direction 1898 and clarification of the survey activities’ applicability to 
Santos’ undertaking to NOPSEMA in the letter of 22 December 2022  
 
NOPSEMA notes Santos’ view that the proposed survey activities described in your letter are within the 
scope of the accepted Barossa GEP Installation EP and are not limited by the undertaking given by 
Santos. NOPSEMA considers that the activity as described can proceed with General Direction 1898 in 
place.  
 
NOPSEMA also acknowledges the notice of the commencement of the activity given by Santos under 
General Direction 1 and Regulation 29(1) 
 
If you have any further questions regarding the above, please contact me on the number below. 
 
regards 
 
 

Operations Team 

Environment, Renewables and Decommissioning Division 

National Offshore Petroleum Safety and Environmental Management Authority
T:  | M:  | E: | W: nopsema.gov.au 

To assure the protection of lives and the environment offshore. 
For the latest news and information subscribe here. 

Acknowledgement of Country 
NOPSEMA recognises the First Peoples of this nation and their ongoing connection to culture and country. We acknowledge 
First Nations Peoples as the Traditional Owners, Custodians and Lore Keepers of the world's oldest living culture and pay 
respects to their Elders past, present and emerging. 

 






